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City Waves 

Election Day: May 2nd 
Absentee ballots for the May 2, 2017 election are available from your city or town-
ship clerk if you meet one of the following conditions: 
 

 Are 60 years of age or older. 

 Expect to be absent from the community in which you are registered to 

vote for the entire time the polls are open on election day. 

 Are physically unable to attend the polls without the assistance of another. 

 Cannot attend the polls because of the tenets of your religion. 

 Have been appointed as an election inspector in a precinct other than the 
precinct in which you reside. 

 Cannot attend the polls because you are confined to jail awaiting arraign-
ment or trial. 

 
An application must be filed with the Clerk’s Office in your jurisdiction to obtain an 
absentee ballot. For City residents, applications are available on the City’s website 
at www.south-haven.com or at City Hall. 
 
The City of South Haven Clerk’s Office will be open from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 1 
p.m. to 4 p.m. each day to issue Absentee Ballots. In addition, the City of South 
Haven Clerk’s Office will be open at City Hall from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Sat-
urday, April 29, 2017 for issuing absentee ballots. Please call  your city or township 
clerk for more information on Absentee Ballots or the election. 
 
Geneva Township -  Bridgette Gumpert - (269) 427-7422 
 
South Haven Charter Township - Brenda Bertorelli - (269) 637-3305 
 
South Haven City - Travis Sullivan - (269) 637-0750 
 
Casco Township - Cheri Brenner - (269) 637-4441 

The city is currently in the process of updating its Master Plan.  City 

residents will be receiving a survey in the mail in the upcoming 

weeks. Neighborhood Workshops have been scheduled: 

 

April 11 – 7-9 p.m. LMC – South Haven Campus 

May 3 – 7-9 p.m. Baseline Middle School Cafetorium 

May 11 – 7-9 p.m. Warren Senior Community Center 

 

For more information, please visit the 2017 Master Plan website at 

www.south-haven.com. 

 co 

2017 Master Plan 



Visit the City of South Haven website at www.south-haven.com 

Pub  TS 

THIS MONTH 

April: 
Meetings 

 
5 DDA 12:00 pm 

10 LDFA and Brownfield    4:00 pm 

10      City Council    7:00 pm 

11 Parks Commission    6:00 pm 

13 Planning Commission   7:00 pm 

17      City Council    7:00 pm 

18   Planning/Parks Joint    4:00 pm 

18      Harbor Commission   5:30 pm 

24      Board of Public Utilities   4:00 pm 

24   Zoning Board of Appeals   7:00 pm 
 

**Please confirm dates, times 
& location before attending. 

 

May: 
Meetings 

 

1       City Council   7:00 pm 

3 DDA  12:00 pm 

5 Planning Commission          7:00 pm 

8        LDFA and Brownfield   4:00 pm 

9 Parks Commission               6:00 pm 

15 City Council   7:00 pm 

16 Harbor Commission   5:30 pm 

22   Zoning Board of Appeals   7:00 pm 

29 Board of Public Utilities   4:00 pm 

 **Please confirm dates, times 

& location before attending. 
 

Mother’s Day—May 7th  
CITY HALL will be CLOSED for 

Memorial Day—May 29th 

NEXT MONTH 

Check Out Our Job 

Openings!! 

Seasonal Launch Passes are 
available for the Black River 
Park Boat Launch. 
 
The boat launch passes are 
good for the entire 2017 sea-
son. They are available for 
$100 or, for persons aged 65 
years and older for $75. 
 
Passes are availa-
ble at City Hall. 
City Hall is open 
Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. 
to 5 p.m. 

  

Seasonal Boat 

Launch Passes Now 

Available 

Spring Cleanup Reminder 
The City of South Haven is currently running a spring leaf 

pickup. To assist the city street crew, please rake your 

leaves to the parkway (the area between the sidewalk 

and the street).  

 

Please do not rake them into the street. Doing so will clog 

the storm drains and also make it difficult for the leaf truck 

to pick-up your leaves. 

 

Once your leaves are in the parkway, please call the De-

partment of Public Works at (269) 637-0737.  The depart-

ment is responding to individual calls for pickup, and do-

ing so will add your address to the list. 

 

After May 27th all lawn debris must be placed in ap-

proved lawn bags and branches must be bundled up and 

tied in 3ft long bundles.  This can then be placed out on 

the normal garbage collection day and will be taken 

away by Republic Disposal. 

As City of South Haven em-
ployment opportunities arise, 
the City posts job listings on 
our website at www.south-
haven.com, at City Hall, and 
publishes in the South Haven 
Tribune.  
 
The City of South Haven is an 
equal opportunity employer 
and will not unlawfully dis-
criminate in its personnel mat-
ters with regard to religion, 
race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, height, weight, mari-
tal status, sexual orientation 
or disability. 


